
Half term fun at Dobbies
Dobbies Edinburgh store is holding a free children’s event in
February.

During half term, on 17 February, children aged between 4 and
10-years-old  can  take  part  in  a  Random  Acts  of  Kindness
Workshop when they can learn about the joys of being kind.

Children will learn about caring for the planet by making a
bug hotel, feeding birds or planting pollinating flowers to
help bees thrive, picking up litter or making compost.

Little Seedlings will also encourage participants to be nice
to themselves by eating healthy food, doing things they love
and being proud of themselves. One of the activities is to
create a sunshine thank you card to put a smile on someone’s
face.

Dobbies’ Little Seedlings Club Workshop Leader, Liz Savage, is
looking  forward  to  welcoming  kids  along  to  the  February
Holiday  Workshop.  She  said:  “School  holidays  are  a  great
chance to ignite a passion for a hobby or try something new.
This workshop will allow kids to come together and learn,
making friends along the way.

“Our Little Seedings Club is designed to engage and support
local  communities  near  our  Edinburgh  store  by  providing
accessible, free of charge fun and educational activities.”

For more information about February’s Holiday Workshop and to
make a booking, visitdobbies.com/events
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